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NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
RESIGNATION 

 
Mallee Resources Limited (“MYL” or “the Company”) advises that Mr 
Andrew Teo has resigned as a non-executive Director of the Company. 

Mr Teo has made the decision due to work commitments with 
Philippines-focused ASX listed Medusa Mining Limited of which he has 
this year become Managing Director.  When Mr Teo joined the Board, he 
was a Non-Executive Chairman of Medusa, but he has since changed to 
an executive role which has placed increasing demands upon his time. 

Mr Teo joined the Board of MYL in June 2020 and has been Chair of the 
Audit Committee and a member of the Remuneration Committee. 

Executive Chairman and CEO said “We are very sad to see the end of 
Andrew’s term as a director of MYL.  He has been a wonderful colleague 
and a source of much wisdom around the board table.  We were very 
fortunate to have enjoyed the benefit of his vast experience and cool 
judgement over the past 18 months.  We wish Andrew all the best for the 
future and know that we will remain in contact.” 

Mr Teo commented “I have enjoyed my time with MYL, challenging as it 
may have been with the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and the political 
events in Myanmar.  I believe that the MYL Board has achieved a very 
notable result in the deal with WMM which has preserved value from the 
Company’s investment in Bawdwin.  The significance of a deal like this - 
in the circumstances – should not be under-estimated.   

I fully expect that the MYL board will in due course identify and secure for 
the benefit of shareholders a project fit to replace Bawdwin.  I wish them 
all the best.” 
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